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September 6, 2022 
 
Families,  
 
I am writing with a final update on the portable classroom that was placed at Portland Estates Elementary School 
over the summer. As you know, the additional space is required to support enrolment growth in the school 
community.  
 
I am excited to let you know that we are ready to welcome students into their new learning space!  
 
HRCE’s Operations Services team refreshed both the interior and exterior of the building over the summer. There are 
a few finishing touches that will take place in the coming days. Any work will happen after school hours so there is no 
disruption to learning. 
 
If you have any questions, I encourage you to reach out to the school principal. You can find all previous updates here. 
 
Wishing you and your family a successful start to the 2022-23 school year.  
 
 
 
 
Kavita Khanna  
Director, Operations Services 
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